Himachal Pradesh University
(NAAC Accredited ‘A’ Grade University)
Department of Sanskrit
No. HPU/Skt./2024/-

Dated; 11.9.2024
NOTICE

The Department of Sanskrit will conduct Walk-in-
Interview for one post of Guest Faculty (purely on lecture
basis). The interview will begin sharp at 2.00 PM on
September 20™ 2024 in the office of the Dean of Studies,
HPU, Shimla-5. Interested candidates are required to fulfil
the necessary qualifications as per the UGC norms and

present the documents with original copies to the interview

board.
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